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From: Susan Kohne [mailto:susankohne@gmail.com] 

Sent: Sunday, July 10,20167:56 PM 2016 JUL 1 ! A H I ! : 2 1 * 
To; Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Case number: 16-0253-GA-BTX -™, , . .-. ^ , 

-' iJ b u 
To whom this may concern: 

I recently moved to Reading, Ohio from Colorado. My husband and I rent a house on Market Street. We 
enjoy living in Reading and had planned to stay in the city. Unfortunately, the pipeline proposal has 
made us look at other options. The pipeline would be placed directly in front of our rental home. This is 
not something I feel is safe for myself, my family or my neighbor's. Therefore, we will plan to move if 
this proposal is passed. 

Case number: 

Sincerely, 
Susan Feldman 
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